

TO:

Clergy of the Diocese

FROM:
The Bishop’s Office
RE:

Remarriage Guidelines for the Episcopal Diocese of San Diego
Attached you will find the form to use for remarriage requests and guidelines for the same.  Please note that these guidelines should be followed whenever someone has been divorced and seeks remarriage.
In addition, it is emphasized that it is important that you compile all of the materials for the request and send them to the Bishop’s Executive Assistant either electronically or through regular mail in one bundle.  Sending the material piecemeal is an invitation for things to get lost and creates greater work for all concerned. These guidelines and forms can be found on the diocesan website at www.edsd.org/remarriageguidelines. 
Thank you for all that you do to assist in building holy relationships.
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